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Administration

Reference:  Extension of Comment Period for the Notice of Intent to Prepare an
Environmental Assessment for the Phoenix Metroplex Project

This notification letter is to inform you that the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has
extended the comment period related to the Notice of Intent to Prepare an Environmental
Assessment (EA) for the Phoenix Metroplex Project to May 15, 2015.

The Notice of Intent is distributed to federal agencies, tribes, state agencies and local officials to
advise of the opportunity to inform the FAA of any issues, concerns, policies or regulations
regarding the environmental analysis that will be undertaken in the EA. The FAA is currently
working on additional details related to this project, and will be coordinating with the appropriate
agencies, tribes and local officials in the near future. Part of this coordination process will
include informational briefings with the appropriate agencies, tribes, and local officials.

If you desire to provide comments, please provide them by letter or email through Friday,
May 15, 2015, at the following address:

Attn: Marina Landis

Environmental Specialist

Western Service Area - Operations Support Group, AIV-W22
Federal Aviation Administration

1601 Lind Ave., SW,

Renton, WA 98057

Email: 9-ANM-Phoenix-Metroplex-Project@faa.gov

Please refer to the Phoenix Metroplex Project EA website for updates and information as it is
made available. The URL is: www.metroplexenvironmental.com




